
 
Aug 7, 2022 

 
 

Ushers 
Andrew Bair & Kevin Hall  
Next Wk: Cliff Smith & Brent Ball 
 
Greeters 
Cliff & Debbie Smith 
Next wk: Keith Gerber & Nancy Risner 
 
Connection Center 
Arda Beekman  
Next wk: Andrew Bair 
 
Children’s Church Workers 
Age K – 5th Grade (Kid Zone):   
George & Sharen Keyser  
Next wk: Arda Beekman & Daniel Ingram 
 
Counters 
Cathy Hamons & Becky Taylor  
Next wk: Jenn Montoney & Melinda Kennard 
 
Mowing 
8/12 Troy Slauterbeck 
8/19 Andy Nedolast 
 
 

 
Sharon Sebolt   Nancy Lillo   Jody Tackett   Abi Thornton   

  

 
Larry & Phyllis Hamons 

 
Today’s Sermon 

 

Friends who are like Family on a Mission 

 
 

Prayer in the Chapel at 10:30 for the Pastor and the service. If 
you have a prayer request, please utilize the NEW BAND APP.  
You can also send prayer requests during the week to 
pomerich@gmail or call/text Pastor James at 567-224-0064 
 

Howard Scott is our new Van Driver.  If you need a ride to church please contact 
him at 419-541-8163. 
 
HOPEFEST is August 14th  5pm Micah Tyler & Jason Gray Bring a bag chair.  FREE 
for everyone 
 
Huron County Fair Tuesday Aug 15th …Matt Maher! Grandstand seats $16, 
Box seats $18, Track $20 
 
Pastor James is wanting to get Visitation Teams together. If you would like to be 
a part of this ministry, please let Pastor know.  Please remember to pick up a few 
items for the gift bags that we want to assemble and place them in the crate on 
the Connection Center.   
 
Church Board meeting this Saturday, Aug 13th at 9:30.  NOTE: There will be no 
quarterly staff meeting after. 

 
Sunday NIght Prayer: Beginning August 21st at 6:00 pm we will be having a time 
of intimate prayer.  You don't have to pray out loud, but we would love to have 
you join us and pray for our families, our church, our ministries, and everything 
else.  

 
MISSION'S EMPHASIS for August will be the Starting Point Girl's Closet.  Girls in 
this area are struggling to afford the basic necessities.  Starting Point is creating a 
closet with essential items that they can access.  Please consider buying some of 
these items and dropping them off in August.  See Adria and the flyer for info. 
 



Willard Church of the Nazarene 
4414 Townline Road 12 Willard 
Email: willardnaz@gmail.com 
Website: www.willardnaz.org 
Office phone 419-935-4851 
 
James Pomerich – Lead Pastor 
567-224-0064 
pomerich@gmail.com 
 
Doug Lillo, Associate Pastor 
567-224-8561 
douglillo@gmail.com 
 
Nancy Lillo, Children’s Director 
567-224-6392 
Nancylillo35@gmail.com 
 
Adavee Pomerich, Worship Leader 
567-224-0440 
apomerich@outlook.com 
 
Dawn Moyer, Office Administrator 
Treasurer 
567-224-0952 
Kingkona05@gmail.com 
 
Church Board 
Nancy Resendez, Board Secretary 
Nancy Lillo SDMI 
Adria Slauterbeck NMI 
Jody Tackett NYI 
Lanny Gilbert 
Jim Gilliam 
Doug Lillo 
Lee Moyer 
Sharon Sebolt 
Debbie Smith 
 
 
 

 

 
 

First Annual 

2nd Mile Award 
Russ & Mary Robison 

 
In the sermon on the mount, Jesus encourages His followers to offer 
themselves beyond what is required.  It’s the way He lived His life and He said 
– if someone forces you to go one mile, go with them two miles.  We are 
called to do more than is expected – why?  Because “it is the Lord Christ you 
are serving” (Colossians 3:24).  

It is expected that “Going the Second Mile” will be characteristic of every 
follower of Christ.  The Second Mile Award recognizes those who show an 
exceptional spirit of faithful service in the pursuit of building the Kingdom of 
God. 
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